
Josh recently completed his first year of law school at the University of

Calgary. During his first year, Josh volunteered for Pro Bono Students

Canada with the CLG Free Legal Information Project, which provides

members of the public with access to information on relevant legal topics.

Prior to law school, Josh graduated with a Bachelor of Commerce degree

from Memorial University of Newfoundland. After graduation, Josh worked

in the Technology group at a major Canadian construction company for

several years.

Josh enjoys hiking in the mountains, running, and playing tennis.
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